
We plan to hold the last community meeting of the year at 7:30 PM on
Wednesday, November 27th, at Dannemora Gardens, and encourage
everyone to participate actively.
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2024 CHRISTMAS LIGHTS
COMPETITION 
The Christmas Lights Competition in our community will be held as
scheduled. Please refer to the event flyer or visit our website  
https://www.hprra.org/ for more details.

2025 NEIGHBORS DAY
With the generous support and sponsorship of the Howick Local
Board, Auckland Transport, and Anna & Bob from Barfoot and
Thompson, our Neighbours Day is scheduled to take place on
Sunday, February 16, 2025, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. There will be
free BBQ, drinks, a bouncy castle, and other family activities. More
details about the event will be updated around January next year.
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Have you noticed abandoned shopping carts in the
community? Or seen elderly people living alone who may
need assistance? Perhaps you’ve been disturbed by noise
late at night? Or have you noticed theft or suspicious
individuals in the neighborhood? Below, we have compiled
emergency contact information. If you come across any of
these situations, please contact the relevant agencies
immediately and seek assistance. Contact is available on
our website https://www.hprra.org/useful-contacts/
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BOTANY TOWN CENTRE
BUS STATION
REOPENING SOON
Eastern Busway are delighted to let you know that
the upgraded Botany Town Centre bus station on
Town Centre Drive will open on Sunday 17
November. Until then, please continue to use the
temporary bus stop outside the Rockshop. You are
welcome to convey this information to your local
community. 
Thank you for your patience during the bus stop
upgrade, which is part of the Eastern Busway
project. 
 
HOWICK LOCAL BOARD
RELOCATING 
Howick Local Board staff are set to temporarily
move from their office in Aylesbury Street,
Pakuranga Town Centre in late November, to
explore different office location options.
The current meeting room (which will be
refurbished) used for the board’s business meetings
and workshops at 7 Aylesbury Street, Pakuranga -
does not change, and the public will continue to be
welcome to attend public business meetings and
workshops from January 2025.

Stay connected
Sign up to receive our Howick Local Board monthly
e-newsletters
https://engage.ubiquity.co.nz/forms/

 

Please note that baiting may not be ideal due to many pets
in the area; traps could be a better option. The council has
been notified but cannot bait public areas. A request for the
bin to be removed was denied, as the council states bins are
emptied daily. Please ensure food scrap bins are securely
closed and manage rubbish properly to deter rats from
entering your property.

https://bit.ly/42kdAlK.
https://bit.ly/42kdAlK.

